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‘Under the Sea’ is the title of our new topic for after half term. 
Reception will be learning all about what lives in and around the 
sea. We would like you to build a boat using materials you find at 
home. Keep your boat safe and we will show and talk about them. 
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You could email a photograph of your boat to your class email: 

 
rred@grove.bham.sch.uk 

rgreen@grove.bham.sch.uk 
ryellow@grove.bham.sch.uk 
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